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Kindergarten has been working on learning numbers to 10 by counting, answering “How many 
questions?”, matching the numeral to the number of objects, and learning the succession of 
numbers. First grade has been focusing on sums and differences to 10, understanding 
relationships and connections between different addition facts, and using both 5-group cards 
and number paths to solve subtraction problems. 

In writing, K-1 has been learning about sentence structure along with what nouns are.  They 
learned about fiction vs. nonfiction texts and how that relates to writing. 

In Kindergarten, students learn to recognize letters and associate the sound with the letter, 
along with many phonological awareness skills. First grade has also been learning about long 
vowels and phonological awareness skills.  For ELA, both grades are focusing on listening 
comprehension and vocabulary. 

One area that we have been focusing on this year is SEL. SEL is a daily focus for our classroom 
this year. We do this through discussions, games, books, and videos.  

Third grade students are working on multiplication, the 4th grade has been working on 
multiplying multiples of 10, 100, and 1000, and the 6th graders are working on equivalent 
algebraic expressions. In Science we are studying the human body system.  In Social Studies 
the 3-4 are learning about our environment, and the 6th are learning about the Age of 
Exploration. 



Pumpkin Patch Trip
The Babb students went on their annual trip to the pumpkin patch in October. Everyone 
had a great time.





Attendance
October 1-30, 2023

Total enrollment: 23

K 95.05%
1st 82.67%
3rd 85.06%
4th 91.50%
6th 85.98%

Total: 88.46%

Staff Attendance-
80.97%- due to one employee on leave for the month for birth of her child.


